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Statement by the President of the IFEH  
 
On behalf of the International Federation of Environmental Health, I would 
like to extend our sympathies and deepest condolences to the people of 
Norway and the Norwegian families directly impacted by the bombing in the 
central of Oslo City and the devastating shooting on a small island.  
77 persons are by now confirmed killed, 8 in Oslo and 69 young persons on 
the island.  
 
We are deeply saddened by the loss of life and devastation caused by these 
two senseless acts that occurred on Friday, July 22, 2011. Truly, a sad day 
for Norway, a nation renowned for its peace efforts. Our thoughts and 
prayers continue to be with you.  
 
We wish the people of Norway speedy healing from this tragedy and may 
justice always triumph over evil.  
 
 
 
Robert Bradbury  
President 
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